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TERRY FOX RUN– WE DID IT! 

Thank you to all students, parents, and staff for participating in the 

Terry Fox Run. Our annual Terry Fox School Run was a success! 

This year, Town Centre Private Schools collectively 

raised $12,550.70, surpassing our goal of $10,000. Since 2006, 

TCPS has raised an amazing grand total of  $237,709.24 for the Terry 

Fox Foundation! Once again, thank you to the students and their 

families for their generosity and support year after year for this wor-

thy cause.  We could not do it without you!  

REMEMBRANCE DAY 

As we head into November, once again this year, our staff and students will recognize the work 

and sacrifice of those in years past who fought for the freedom which we enjoy each and every 

day as Canadians. Remembrance Day will be observed in school on Friday November 11 th. We 

have received learning kits, historical sheets, and booklets from Veterans Affair of Canada to 

use in our classrooms. Students and staff will be engaged this week for Veterans Week from No-

vember 7 th to 11th.  

On November 11 th, two minutes of silence will be held at 11 A.M. Two minutes of silence is the 

most sacrosanct element of Remembrance Day. We will play “The Last Post” over the PA sys-

tem at which time our students will stand in respectful silence.  
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 BULLYING AWARENESS AND PREVENTION WEEK 

As we begin a new month, it is important to note that November is the 

month where we give extra attention to educating our students on bullying 

prevention. Our Grade 1 students will be participating in Bullying Preven-

tion Awareness Week which will take place from November 14 th to 18 th.  

All Grade 1 students will participate in a special activity with their class to 

engage in meaningful dialogue about bullying using art, drama, and individ-

ual class work. Students will also participate in fun activities throughout the

week which will further emphasize awareness, teamwork building skills and 

the theme of caring.  

 

PARENT-TEACHER INTERVIEWS  

After two years we are glad to welcome parents in person for our first Parent Teacher 

Interview. We would like to inform you that our Parent Teacher Interviews thou

initially scheduled to be held on Thursday, December 8t.h, will now be held 

Thursday, December 1st as stated in our TCPS Calendar. We had to make t

change in order to accommodate the IB evaluation date. We apologize for any inco

venience caused. 

Due to the earlier date, report cards will now be distributed on Tuesday Novemb

29th. We look forward to speaking to you from 8:30AM until 7:00PM on Thursd

December 1st. More information will follow regarding signing up for the Pare

Teacher Interviews. Please make sure that you book a time slot for your child on

this information becomes available.  

Please note that Parent Teacher Interview Day is a non-school day for students.  
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OPEN HOUSE—NOVEMBER 19TH 2022 

Our first Open House for the current school year is on Saturday, November 19 from 10:00 a.m. 

to 2:00 p.m. and all visitors are welcome to attend. After being remote for a while, this in -

person event provides a wonderful opportunity for parents to bring friends and family to see all 

our students’ work from the Pre-School, Elementary and High School Divisions firsthand. Par-

ents will also have an opportunity to discuss IB with our Preparatory, Senior Preparatory and 

Grade One staff.   Our friendly and courteous staff will be on hand to answer any questions you 

may have. We look forward to seeing you at our Open House!  

IB Learner Profile Attribute for November:  

Communicators  

Communicators express information confidently and creatively, and in a variety of modes of communication. 

They work effectively in collaboration with others. We exercise initiative in making reasoned, ethical decisions.  
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AFTER SCHOOL COURSES UPDATE  

We would like you to note that our After School courses will be paused starting on November 

25th and will start back up on January 9 th, 2023. This pause is to accommodate and prepare for 

our Christmas Concerts coming up in December.  

HALLOWEEN! 

We want to thank our parents, students and staff for participating in our Halloween events this 

year! We were so excited to celebrate Halloween this year from scary pumpkins to cool cos-

tumes, this Halloween was one of our best yet. Here are some of our favourite moments from 

this year’s celebrations.  




